To the Editor:

I wanted to take a moment and thank the residents of Ely and all those who participated in the Fire and Ice Festival at Cave Lake.  Your hospitality is one of the many reasons I enjoy coming to Ely.    
Although the weather did not cooperate, it is the enthusiasm and sense of community that truly makes this event so great every year.  I have been fortunate enough to attend the event with my wife Lynne and daughter Emmy over the last few years and it is always a great time.    
I look forward to next year’s festival.  Hopefully Mother Nature will lend a helping hand.

Dean Heller  

U.S. Congress
